
Ski report: Wind may be an
issue
It’s partly cloudy in the Lake Tahoe Basin. Wind may be an
issue. Heavenly first thought it would have to open with some
lifts on wind hold, but was able to have them all going.

With  a  storm  on  it’s  way,  skiing  in  the
morning is probably the best choice.

Here is the ski report from Curtis Fong, the Guy from Tahoe.
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